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The Marshal’s Department is requesting Taser’s for each car individually.  Taser’s 
are a ‘‘ less lethal’’  alternative ut ilized by the police departments throughout the 
county and currently the off icers on Duty carry one, but by providing 7 more each 
car can have one that is in the vehicle permanently.  Todd is changing the 
Standard Operating Procedure for the department making them available in the 
vehicle at all t imes to provide that ‘‘ less lethal’’  opt ion. 
 
Funds are available in the Law  Enforcement Continue Ed and Supplies line item for 
this purchase and I recommend approval. 
 
Pete Olson 
Tow n Manager 
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